
 
 

 

 

Date: September 27, 2025  

 

To 
The Listing Department 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P J Tower, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001 
 

Scrip Code: 959612, 975067, 976278 

 

SUBJECT: Intimation of Trading Window Closure of IKF Home Finance Limited (“The Company”). 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Pursuant to the Securities and Exchange Board of India ("SEBI") (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulation, 

2015, we wish to inform you that the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company will be closed 

for Designated Persons and their Immediate Relative(s) of the Company. 

 

In view of the aforesaid, the trading window of the company shall be closed from October 01, 2025, till 48 

hours after the declaration of Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company for the second quarter and half 

year ended on September 30, 2025. 

 

This intimation will also be made available on the website of the Company and can be accessed using the 

link: https://ikfhomefinance.com/.  

 

We request you to take the same on the records. 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For and on behalf of IKF Home Finance Limited 

 

 

 

 

Aakanksha Puligilla 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A75114 

 

Place: Hyderabad 

https://ikfhomefinance.com/
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